
 The McDonough Weekly 

Show and Tell 

Olivia – Friday 3/6 

Reminder no toys 

 March Birthdays 

Hailey – 3/20 

Bible:  This weeks Bible verse is Genesis 6:22  

 

Phonics: This week we are learning and reviewing the 

special sounds: “ck” in duck - “gr” in grin. Please 

practice and continue marking vowels. Practice lists 

and calendar went home last week. Please practice and 

keep this in your child’s folder. 

 

Reading: Reading groups will continue this week. 

Please be reading with your child at home 10-15 

minutes every day for them to improve. Book-its are 

due Tuesday 3/31.  

 

Handwriting:  We are learning capital letter C.  

 

Math: Addition families 1-10, counting past 100, by 

10’s, by 5’s and counting nickels, dimes and pennies, 

number words (one-ten), before and after numbers and 

time to the half hour.  

 

Social Studies: We are learning about Japan this week. 

 

 

Issue 23 
Week of March 2-6 

A Peek at our Week in 

Kindergarten 

www.morningsideacademy.com 

Important Dates:  

3/10: 2nd & 3rd Grade musical 9 AM. 

3/12: No Chapel 

3/13: FUN RUN! End of third quarter.  

3/17: St. Patrick’s Day – Green treats welcome  

Report Cards go home.  

3/16-3/20: SAT Week. AM –Testing and PM – Fun (please 

see what your child can bring or do listed below). 

Monday- board games 

Tuesday – stuffed animal 

Wednesday – favorite toy 

Thursday – ice cream social- ice cream donations 

welcome 

Friday – movie and popcorn- Popcorn donations welcome 

3/19: No chapel 

3/23-3/27: Spring Break  

3/30: Classes resume  

4/3: Field Trip money due 

4/14: Oceanographic Field Trip 

 

Teacher’s Words: 

 
Dear Parents, 

 

March 13th is the end of the 

Third Quarter. Fourth Quarter 

is very busy. We will 

continue to learn all new 

material. Please be checking 

the newsletter weekly. Please 

be practicing at home. 

Remember that all class 

worksheets are good study 

guides for upcoming tests.  

 

Please let me know if anyone 

would like to bring in a 

green treat for St. Patrick’s 

Day 3/17. We will have a 

little treat at the end of 

the day   

 

Please see that we have SAT 

week March 16-20. Please make 

sure your child is getting 

enough sleep and eating a 

healthy breakfast. We are in 

need of ice cream and popcorn 

for our fun afternoons. 

Please let me know if you 

would like to donate. Thank 

you.  

 

 In His service, 

Mrs. McDonough 

 

 

Just a reminder Enrollment packets went home 2/3. If you are 
planning to send your child to Morningside Academy for First 
Grade please return the packet to the office as soon as you can. 
There are currently 3 Kindergarten classes and only 2 First Grade 
classes. Re-Enrollment is first come, first serve. Thank you.  


